Dear Local Business Owner/Manager:

The Deer Park C.A.T.S. is a student anti-drug coalition. Formed in 2017, this group has already done tremendous things, and we ask you to look at the back of this letter to learn more about them. This group has been identifying methods to prevent students from using drugs and alcohol, and their biggest project to date was the 2019 After Prom. Each year, schools in our nation report tragedies that occur after high school games or dances, and we would like to do all that we can to hopefully prevent that from happening in Deer Park. We can happily report that we did not have any incidents last year, the students had a safe and awesome time, and the C.A.T.S. are looking forward to duplicating that success with After-Prom 2020!

As a school, we want to provide our students with hours of fun so that attendance is high and the event is viewed as both a success and a deterrent to poor choices. The items we need to support this event include:

- Monetary donations (prom is already expensive; we would like to offer After-Prom for free).
- Snack/Dessert Food (bagged chips, cookies, etc.)
- Prizes and Gift Basket Items (movie passes, food coupons, sports tickets, etc.)

We want to offer an incredible time! As a result, we are asking for your help. This event will take funds and supplies, and we are hoping you might assist. Below are some options, but please feel free to contact us if you think you might be able to provide something that we are not considering. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Stace Orso, Director of Curriculum Deer Park Community/City School District		Jason Spelic School Counselor Grades 7 - 9	
Name:		-	
Contact Info:			
Yes, I would	like to		
	Make a personal or corporate donation		
	Donate a baked good (balloons, paper products, etc)		
	Donate a snack item (pre-bagged snacks, chips, candy)		
	Donate prizes for the basket raffles (movie passes, restaurant coupons, etc)		
	Donate a whole basket to raffle (Each basket should have a theme!)		
	Talk with someone about how I might contribute.		

Once you've decided, please contact the school to find out how to make your generosity happen! Email Dr. Orso at orso.s@dpccsd.org, or Jason Spelic at at 936-4652.. Thank you!

Dear Concerned Individual:

The Deer Park C.A.T.S. is a student anti-drug coalition. Formed in 2017, this group has already done tremendous things, and we ask you to look at the back of this letter to learn more about them. This group has been identifying methods to prevent students from using drugs and alcohol, and their biggest project to date was the 2019 After Prom. Each year, schools in our nation report tragedies that occur after high school games or dances, and we would like to do all that we can to hopefully prevent that from happening in Deer Park. We can happily report that we did not have any incidents last year, the students had a safe and awesome time, and the C.A.T.S. are looking forward to duplicating that success with After-Prom 2020!

As a school, we want to provide our students with hours of fun so that attendance is high and the event is viewed as both a success and a deterrent to poor choices. The items we need to support this event include:

- Monetary donations (prom is already expensive; we would like to offer After-Prom for free).
- Snack/Dessert Food (bagged chips, cookies, etc.)
- Prizes and Gift Basket Items (movie passes, food coupons, sports tickets, etc.)

We want to offer an incredible time! As a result, we are asking for your help. This event will take funds and supplies, and we are hoping you might assist. Below are some options, but please feel free to contact us if you think you might be able to provide something that we are not considering. Thank you.

Sincerely,

	o, Director of Curriculum mmunity/City School District	Jason Spelic School Counselor Grades 7 - 9
Name:		
Contact Info:		
Yes, I would li	ke to	
	Make a personal or corporate donation	
	Donate a baked good (balloons, paper products, et	tc)
	Donate a snack item (pre-bagged snacks, chips, candy)	
	Donate prizes for the basket raffles (movie passes, restaurant coupons, etc)	
	Donate a whole basket to raffle (Each basket should have a theme!)	
	Talk with someone about how I might contribute.	

Once you've decided, please contact the school to find out how to make your generosity happen! Email Dr. Orso at orso.s@dpccsd.org, or Jason Spelic at at 936-4652. Thank you!